

From: Sundin, Tara J. <[tsundin@cob.org](mailto:tsundin@cob.org)>  
Sent: Friday, December 18, 2020 10:45 AM  
To: Bartholomew, Kathryn E. <[kebartholomew@cob.org](mailto:kebartholomew@cob.org)>  
Subject: FW: RFQ announcement

FYI

From: Sepler, Rick M. <[rmsepler@cob.org](mailto:rmsepler@cob.org)>  
Sent: Friday, December 18, 2020 10:21 AM  
To: Sundin, Tara J. <[tsundin@cob.org](mailto:tsundin@cob.org)>  
Subject: RFQ announcement

Hi Tara –

We are now meeting on Tuesday with the protesters. Both Peter and I are pressing to make this a decision-point meeting. We need to either start a concerted process to establish a legal encampment working with them or plan to end the protest and illegal camping.

I've attached the start of a draft press release should we not be able to agree.

Also, I have reached out to Doug at Homes Now! and he is aware that regardless of the outcome of the RFQ process, the City will be working with him to identify a site for Swift Haven to be relocated to.

I'll let you know the Mayors direction on Tuesday (Meeting with protesters is at 11 am). We'll keep the RFQ results embargoed until after that meeting.

Rick

**DRAFT Communication**  
**Start.docx**  
Office Open XML word  
processing document

